Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936  

Telephone: 520 229-1234

February 5th 2003

To Whom it may concern:

I have had the pleasure to have actively known Joseph Lewis for about 8 years.

Mr. Lewis is a very honest, hard working, generous, social, and caring person. I have been impressed by Joe’s handling of horses and his out door sporting skills. 

I thought highly enough of Joe to make him the God Father of my first born son, John Joseph Burien. Mr. Lewis has never disappointed me by a showing of bad character. 

The only concern I have about Joe is for his own health due to his progressed diabetes, but with good care I am confident Joe will live a long and productive life. I look forward to hearing the announcement from Joseph and his wife Kristen as to the birth of his first born child, of which is coming soon.

Sincerely,
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Walter J. Burien, Jr. 

